To:		Members of the Senior Class
From:		SRV Teachers’ Association
Subject:	Spoon River Valley Teachers’ Association Scholarship

The Spoon River Valley Teachers’ Association will again be awarding its annual scholarship of $250 to a graduating senior who will be attending a university, college, or trade school in the fall of 2015.  Factors used to determine who will receive this scholarship are based upon your student essay, financial need, and academic record.

To be considered for this award, you must submit a typed application including the following:

· Your grade point average and class rank verified by the school counselor.

· A short description of your financial need for continuing education, including 
scholarships you have received.

· A Typed essay outlining your plans following your high school graduation.


· Include what educational goals you would like to accomplish.
· Discuss your course of study.
· Tell how you intend to apply your post-high school degree.

Your application is due Wednesday May 9th, 2018.

Please give your application to Ms. Boughton.  All applications will have the name removed before going to the SRVTA committee for consideration.

The recipient will be announced at graduation.  The scholarship will be issued when the SRVTA receives validation after the first semester that a “C” average or better has been maintained and that registration is complete for the second semester.

The scholarship committee looks forward to receiving your application.

GOOD LUCK!!
